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CLOSURE OF A509 PYTCHLEY ROAD BRIDGE – UPDATE
I am writing to inform you that Network Rail will be undertaking essential improvement works near your property and business as part of our plan to speed up journeys on the Midland Main Line. These improvements are a vital aspect of our strategy to provide a safe, reliable and efficient railway fit for the 21st century.
 
We will be demolishing and re-building the bridge on the A509 Pytchley Road to provide the extra width and headroom that fast trains need and will also accommodate our proposal to electrify the line so that we can keep overall disruption down.
 

Diversion Route
Pytchley Road bridge is closing to all traffic from Monday 09 December 2013 to Friday 28 February 2014. Access from the north and south to the properties located on Pytchley Road will be maintained throughout. A temporary footbridge will also be built to maintain access over the railway for pedestrians and cyclists for the majority of the time.
 
Working with the County Council we have agreed the diversion route that will apply and a copy of the map is enclosed with this letter. Diversion signage will advise motorists to use the road bridge on the A6003 (Barton Road) to cross the railway. 

Other works in the area
The works that Network Rail is delivering will overlap with the Highways Agency planned A14 junctions 7-9 Kettering bypass improvement scheme. 
Initial traffic management for the A14 will be put in place in November 2013, but we are working with the Highways Agency to keep disruption and the impact to road users to a minimum during the period where both schemes are active. For the latest information on the planned works on the A14 please see the Highways Agency web-site: www.highways.gov.uk/a14kettering-bypass
 
Information Event 

Working with the Highways Agency, we will be holding an information event on Thursday 03 October 2013 from 2pm to 8pm at Kettering Conference Centre, Thurston Drive, Kettering NN15 6PB. It will be an opportunity to meet the project team who will be on-hand to answer any questions or queries on the bridge closure and A14 improvements.

We realise that Pytchley Road bridge provides an important route for businesses, schools and homes and that this work will have an impact on normal driving routes as well as lead to some noise and dust for those located close to the bridge itself. 
 
We are committed to completing this work with as little disruption as possible and appreciate your co-operation during the construction. We will seek to minimise any disruption or inconvenience whilst this work is carried out. Furthermore, those working on site are briefed fully on working responsibly in the local community. 
 

I would like to thank you for your understanding on this issue. We will be in touch again to provide more information as the improvements progress. If you have any queries, please call our dedicated 24-hour National Helpline on 08457 11 41 41. Should you wish to learn more about Network Rail, please visit 
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In the meantime, we would like to thank you for your patience and apologise for any inconvenience these essential works may cause.
Yours sincerely
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Denise Thompson

Community Relations Manager 
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